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Subject:- Furnishing of brief write-up of your Department-2013-14 - Reg
Sir,

Kindly refer to this Directorate's letter No. 21-17/DES/ES/2013/591 dated
the 101" July 2014 and subsequent reminder No. 551 dated the 28" July 2014 on
the subject noted above and to say that the required report as asked therein
has not been received by this Directorate so far.

You are therefore once again requested to provide the brief write-up
both in hard and soft copy incorporating the latest dota of 2013-14 of your
department for inclusion in the compilation of “Economic Review"publication
at the earliest latest by 27.8.2014.

The soft copy of the write-up can be sent via e-mail at -

des.and-mospi@nic.in & dires@and.nic.in

Yours fc&i’rhfully,

(Gouronz Mishra)

Director of Economics and Statistics
L

Copyto:

PA to Secretary (Statistics) for favour of kind information of the Secretary
(Statistics), A & N Administration.

T

Director of Economics and Statistics



